ORILLIAPOWER

Energizing Our Community

Telephone: (705) 326-7315
Fax: (705) 326-0800

January 5, 2009

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.0. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re: Orillia Power Distribution Corporation

Licence Number ED-2002-0530
2009 Electricity Distribution Rates Application EB-2008-0239

Orillia Power Distribution Corporation (“Orillia”) has received the notice issued to
all licensed Electricity Distributors and Retailers dated December 17, 2008
regarding rural or remote electricity rate protection charges (RRRP) for 2009 as
follows: 0.1 cents per kilowatt-hour effective January 1, 2009 and 0.13 cents per
kilowatt-hour May 1, 2009.

As directed, we are filing this letter as an update to our evidence and request that
the RRRP charge in our tariff sheet be revised to 0.13 cents per kilowatt-hour
effective May 1, 2009.

Yours truly,

John F. Mattinson P. Eng.
President & Secretary
Orillia Power Distribution Corporation
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